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Community update

From: Shernell Pemberton (parkplccl@gmail.com)
To: parkplccl@gmail.com
Bcc:  marcgordon@aol.com

Date: Friday, August 2, 2024 at 03:31 PM EDT

Good Afternoon,

The SEK002386 contractor, Perfetto, is reviewing the latest set of revisions provided by the MTA to begin the
underground utility work on Vanderbilt. Although an official start date has not yet been provided, the contractor and the
MTA have made significant progress over the past two weeks.

Both PCC and MTA understand the impact this delay has had on the community and are working with an even greater
sense of urgency to complete this work after recent conversations with DDC and local elected officials.

We understand the inconvenience this situation has caused and appreciate your patience as we work towards a
solution. We will continue to keep you informed of any further developments.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Shernell Pemberton - Community Construction Liaison (CCL)
NYC Department of Design and Construction

Project # SEK002386

250 6th Street, Brooklyn, NY 11215

Office:(646)908-2131

Cell:(347)967-0496

Email: ParkPlccl@Gmail.com
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